
 Monday 19th May 2025 

 Summer Dates 

 Dear parent / carer, 

 As we approach the last half term holiday of this school year, I am writing to share a list of diary dates with you so 
 that you can plan ahead for the summer 2 half term. 

 Friday 23rd May  School closes for all pupils  (3:15pm) 
 Monday 2nd June  INSET Day  (school closed for all  pupils) 
 Tuesday 3rd June  School re-opens for all pupils 
 Friday 13th June  Cake Sale  (Sunshines, Nursery,  Reception, Y1 and Y2 to provide cakes) 
 Friday 20th June  Reception beach trip 
 Friday 20th June  Parent / Carer Coffee Morning 
 Tuesday 24th June  EYFS farm visit 
 Friday 27th June  Cake Sale  (Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 to  provide cakes) 
 Monday 7th July  Sports Day  (KS1 and KS2) 
 Tuesday 8th July  Sports Day  (EYFS) 
 Wednesday 2nd July - Friday 4th July  Y1 - Y5 Crosby Hall Residential 
 Friday 11th July  Y6 Camp Night 
 Monday 14th July  Musical Extravaganza  (performance  for parents / carers at 2:00pm) 
 Tuesday 15th July  Sunshines - Y5 Awards Presentation 
 Wednesday 16th July  Rainbow University Graduation Day 
 Thursday 17th July  Y6 Awards Presentation and Disco 
 Friday 18th July  Y6 Leavers Assembly 
 Friday 18th July  School closes for Sunshines and Nursery 
 Monday 21st July  Summer Fair  (school closes at 2:00pm) 
 Tuesday 22nd July  School closes for all pupils  (1:00pm) 



 More information about these events will be shared with you on Parent App closer to the time - please make sure 
 that you have signed up and provided the office with an up-to-date email address. 

 I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that I can not authorise any absence from school during 
 term time unless there is proof of an exceptional circumstance. If you are booking a family holiday or a visit to 
 see relatives abroad, please make sure that this is during the 13 weeks of the year when school is closed. 
 Absences during term time will be classed as unauthorised. Unauthorised absences and family holidays of 5 
 days or more will result in a fixed penalty notice being issued. 

 Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 We look forward to seeing you at some of our end-of-year celebrations. Enjoy the half term break. 

 Richard Morris 
 Headteacher 


